
Humble Reminder 

Dear Parents, 
Warm greetings from St. Joseph’s Academy, Mariam Nagar, Ghaziabad! 

We are pleased to inform you that admissions for Nursery and LKG are now open. Kindly 
note that the last date for admission is 15th October 2025. 

Interested parents may register their child through the school portal. 
For more details, please visit our website: 
http://stjosephsacademy.in/ 

Warm regards, 
St. Joseph’s Academy, 
Mariam Nagar, Ghaziabad 
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